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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 17, 2011

TO: Honorable Allan Ritter, Chair, House Committee on Natural Resources 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB935 by Phillips (Relating to the protection of water quality in certain bodies of water.), As 
Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Local Government Code to add the Lower Bois D'Arc Creek Reservoir to 
the areas for which a county may impose certain regulations.

The bill would repeal Section 231.132(c) of the Local Government Code to remove the expiration date 
of applicability of Chapter 231 to a county that may impose certain regulations in the area within 
5,000 feet of where the shoreline of Lake Ralph Hall would be if the lake were filled to its storage 
capacity, unless the permit necessary for the construction of Lake Ralph Hall is issued before the 
repealed expiration date of September 1, 2013.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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